CANBY CITY COUNCIL, PLANNING COMMISSION, CUB, AND CANBY SCHOOL DISTRICT JOINT WORKSHOP SESSION MARCH 15, 1999

PRESENT: Mayor Scott Taylor, Councilors Carson, Prince, Daniels, Strong, and Lucas, Acting City Administrator Beth Saul, Community Development Director Jerry Pineau, Jim Brown, Derek Bliss, Bob Westcott, Bob Gustafson, John Falkenstein, Joe Driggers, Don Satchell, John Lang, Ron Berg, Terry Blackwell, Jean Tallman, Keith Stewart, Georgia Newton, Pat Johnson, Dirk Borges, Darcy McGraw, and Charlie Stinson.

Mayor Taylor called the workshop to order at 7:05 p.m. in the Canby Adult Center.

Mayor Taylor facilitated the meeting. Each Board articulated issues and concerns that affected their decision making. Ideas were also discussed for improved sharing of information. It was agreed to meet quarterly.

Mayor Taylor adjourned the session at 8:25 p.m.

Chaunee F. Seifried, City Recorder, pro tem

Chaunee F. Seiprid

Scott Taylor, Mayor

Show Thomas The Prepared by Sharon Tramel, Office Specialist

Options to Manage Elementary Capacity

- 1. Grade level reorganization
- 2. Magnet programs
- 3. Year-round school
- 4. Increase class size
- 5. Portable classrooms
- 6. Expand facilities (new or remodeled)
- 7. Build new school
- 8. Move students from new developments to rural schools
- 9. Accept new students until capacity filled then send additional students to schools with capacity
- 10. Modify open enrollment policy
- 11. Place fifth grade classes at Ackerman/Lee campus
- 12. Boundary change